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January 4, 2023 
 
RE:  Cable TV Notice 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer: 
 
It is with a heavy heart that the Manning Municipal Utilities Board of Trustees regrets to inform you that effective 
April 1, 2023, MMU will no longer provide Cable TV services.  After much deliberation, the board’s decision was 
unanimous. 
 
Due to rising retransmission costs set by the Networks and the signal modifications required to maintain the same RF 
signal MMU has provided since 1982 to each home, MMU cannot continue this service cost-effectively to our small 
customer base.  The Cable TV industry is shifting to a streaming platform and traditional Cable TV cannot compete. 
 
MMU will be offering two alternative paths for TV services: 
 

1. MMU can assist in finding a streaming service for your TV needs.  You will need an internet service and a 
streaming device or smart TV to stream TV services.   
 

2. MMU has partnered with Direct TV and can assist with getting a satellite dish installed on your home. 
 

Please contact MMU with any TV questions. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 

 
Manning Municipal Board of Trustees  
 
 


